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Dear Parents, 

 

We all know that reading opens the door to all learning. 

A child who reads a lot will become a good reader. 

A good reader will be able to read challenging material. 

A child who reads challenging material is a child who will learn. 

The more a child learns the more a child wants to find out. 

 

It is, therefore, vital that your child finds learning to read and write a rewarding and successful 

experience.   

 

The following pages outline the way our literacy programme works. We hope that you will not 

hesitate to ask for any help throughout the programme. We are here for your child! 

 

 

Best wishes 

Our Lady of the Assumption Catholic Primary School 

 


